GALLONE’S

Lee cream
MANUFACTURERS OF ICE CREAM

E Gallone Limited, 8 Welford Road, Kingsthorpe, Northampton. NN2 8AG
Telephone: 01604 715371. Email: info@gallones.co.uk

Dear Council committee
| am writing on behalf of our company, E Gallone Ltd, to request a licence to trade at Harlestone Firs.

As a family company, we have been trading at this site for over 60 years and there has NEVER been any
safety issue, or concern raised.

We received a letter on 13t March from Mikolaj Waligorski, the licencing officer at Daventry Council,
stating that we must cease trading at this site due to a safety concern, as this is a prohibitive road. This is the
first time we have been made aware of this.

We are a well-respected, long standing local family firm and we take great pride in providing the
county with the highest quality ice cream, in a safe environment. We have worked in conjunction with the
council on a number of events and our customers have grown up buying our ice cream at Harlestone Firs.

This site is isolated, away from housing and next to a garden centre, in a purpose built parking bay. The
traffic has recently been made calmer by the addition of a roundabout and further improvements are
imminent as the new bypass will take even more traffic away from this area.

We have always taken the Health and safety of our customers into consideration and produce risk
assessments for each site. (I have attached this)

| am also attaching a letter from Alan Eaton MBE, the organiser of the Hollowell Steam Rally, who we
have worked with for very many years, who can vouch for our safety record.

For over 60 years, we have operated at Abington Park, now under a street vendors licence. We would
be happy to discuss a similar arrangement at Harlestone Firs, if this could be arranged.

Yours Sincerely

Aldo Gallone
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